
 

Message from Founder, EnviroVigyan 

Wishes for New Year 2023 

 

Dear friends, 

 

2022 was challenging yet rewarding in some sense. People worked non-stop to help to come 

out with new hopes and aspirations. 

True to its vision, for more than a year, EnviroVigyan striving for empowering individual and 

communities to take care of our mother earth and environment. We connect with people to 

raise awareness and make them sensible towards protection and preservation of environment. 

Thank you all for your support and help. 

The challenges of the restoration and preservation of the environment is a problem which 

transcends generation gaps, communities’ divisions, and national boundaries. Whether as 

citizen or consumer, producer or promoter, or as regulator, we all have a role to play, specific 

responsibilities to meet, if we truly wish to enjoy clean air, pure water, clean flowing rivers, 

clear skies and streets, an uncluttered planet. Joining together is not a matter of choice - it is a 

necessity. 

We all breathe the same air, drink the same water, and work and play in the same environment. 

That's why EnviroVigyan is working to raise awareness to remind parents and kids, 

communities and even industries that the Earth is in your hands. If we join together, we can 

take the simple common-sense steps we need to take and be proud to hand over a safe, clean 

world to our children future generation. 

Therefore, in terms of the environment, we need to move and in fact we are moving from an 

era of awareness to an era of action.  Simple actions yet powerful to make changes for example 

LiFE, Circular Economy etc.  Examples are numerous but need integration and real 

implementation.  Thus, the responsibility each of us bears to move beyond awareness to action 

that will return man to a balance with nature. If every one of us will adopt the simple truth that 

"I can save the earth," we will realize how much we can achieve together. 

 As EnviroVigyan team, we are proud of our achievements, of the lessons we have learned, and 

as we enter the new year, we do so with a renewed sense of optimism, hope and conviction. 

At the end, as we are entering 2023, I just want to reiterate what UN Secretary General 

@AntonioGuterres calls for “peace with nature and our climate to build a more sustainable 

world.” 

On behalf of EnviroVigyan, I wish everyone a peaceful and safe holiday season and productive 

2023. 

Best Wishes 

Dr. Anchal Garg 


